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Secondary ELA Curriculum 

We conducted a curriculum review and have determined to pilot McGraw Hill’s Study Sync in 

grades 6-12. This curriculum is in continuation to the elementary curriculum purchased this 

year. The pilot allows us to try the curriculum for the remainder of the year to see if it will be a 

good fit for our teachers and students.  

 

PBIS SET Visits 

Boise State, in coordination with the Rural School Research Grant, will be sending out 

evaluators to once again review our implementation status as buildings and a district. This 

process takes place annually for the duration of the grant. This will be our second time 

completing the school-wide evaluation tool (SET).   


